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BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING Wednesday 2 June 2021 

PRESENT 

Garry Bishop 

Chris Leverett 

 

Pauline Leverett 

Janet Pryce-Jones 

Violet Delmas  

Richard Delmas 

Steve Richards  

Andrew Hounsom 

 

APOLOGIES Action 

Ian Scott   Val Scott    Bert Hurditch  

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING  

Agreed  

MATTERS ARISING  

  

TREASURER'S REPORT  

IS sent report: 

Club - £6,630.67. Bluebell - £1,381.01.  Autumn - £191.15.  Total £8,202.83 

We are £83.34 down on the year to date (last year £4653.94), Christmas Party. 

We will have to give some thought to cancelling the Zoom subscription after the June payment 

as that will take us up to the 12 July. So all being well if we are back at the Rugby Club it will 

not be required. 

We discussed keeping the Zoom subscription and decided to keep it until we hear about what 

restrictions will be in place for the July meeting. 

 

AREA SECRETARY'S REPORT  

Magazines have arrived. GB liked note on his Chairman’s Chat. DEADLINE FOR NEXT 

MAGAZINE IS 15TH JULY (early as PL going to Cornwall) 

PL/ALL 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT  

VS sent report: 

June 2021 membership report 

Renewals: Michael Davis (285),  Mike Horsfield (269), Keith Jackson (227), 

Michael Jackson (286), Colin Oatway (194) (no email), Ray Prosser & 

Helen Riley (35) 

Email Reminders: Andrew Mitchell (May) (284), Jackie & Steve Richards (May) (144) 

Letter Reminders: None 

Lapsed: Keith Jackson (227) sold car, has had a difficult year  

New Members: Paul Chapman (290)(Iron Acton)(from March – eventually paid) 

Notes: Possible new member – Jane Dethick – just emailed me today asking for 

details and who she should send her 1996 car to check fluids – will 

contact her 

 Tony Curtis relocated to Looe Cornwall (Helen Sleap remaining in 

Bristol) – both wish to continue as members. 

Still to pay: 

  

Michael Davis (285), Mike Horsfield (269)(said he has paid but not 

received yet), Michael Jackson (286)(wrong email on file - re-sent), 

Colin Oatway (194) (no email), Ray Prosser & Helen Riley (35) 

As at 02 June 2021 we have 83 memberships – total £1070 (inc £20 p&p) 135 members (+ 1 

named child) – 52 couples/family memberships + 27 single memberships + 4 Hon Members 

 

GB meeting someone with an old TF (a proper one!) in Burtle – a contact through the RSPB. GB 

will encourage him to join.  

We must talk about putting up fees but now is not the time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL 

FUND RAISING  

JPJ still to sort out the wine. Perhaps not bring to July Club Night – just have a free raffle 

with a couple of good prizes. 

JPJ 
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REGALIA  

SR to have a sale of regalia at July meeting. If jacket doesn’t sell then save for Christmas 

raffle. 

SR/JPJ 

EVENT CO-ORDINATOR'S REPORT  

VD/RD had email from Charlie Taylor saying he’s enjoyed the Zoom meetings but not to have 

them combined with Club Nights. 

VD/RD went to Rugby Club – the marquee was storm damaged beyond repair. If current 

restrictions still apply in July then we can only have 30 people outside or inside in groups of 6 

and the smaller room is not big enough for social distancing. So we are all waiting to hear what 

the update will be on 21st June. 

BH has spoken to Morgan about previously booked visit (30 people in groups of 6). Date to be 

decided. Originally in March 2020 so start bookings from scratch. The local pub is still open. 

BH to arrange a date in first two weeks in October (not on Club Night). 

 

Marnhull Run has 7 cars booked. 

 

PL has two things for June Club Night – a “Have You Ever?” sheet and a celebrity quiz. VD/RD 

will be asking about Unusual Gifts. PL to send out Scattegory Sheet with Zoom Link. 

 

RD/VD have list for Barton Picnic – suggested donation to Barton of £10 per car. VD to let PL 

have any updated information for website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BH/VD/RD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VD/PL 

ANNUAL CLUB EVENT  

2 bookings for Autumn Picnic. We’ll be shaking a bucket for Barton Camp. 

PL/CL to visit Cranmore to check picnic area. PJ’s may join us – CL to speak to TPJ. 

 

PL/CL/JPJ 

AOB  

Committee willing to finance Zoom to continue using it for Committee Meetings. If we go to a 

free account we get a 40 minute meeting and then have to re-log-in.  Zoom meetings save on 

travelling and catering! 

If Committee Meetings continue to use Zoom then we need an annual Committee meal. 

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING  

Tuesday 6th July on Zoom.  
 


